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Adrenalin Devon Junior Minor League

General Secretary Information Sheet 7 

My Phone number   07715651907       My e mail mark.rowlesdjm@gmail.com
Clarification on ruling re detachment of players and transfer window
I was asked to seek some clarification from the FA re detachment of players.  Trust this clarifies the situation

If a Club wishes to detach a player then they must get the permission of the League to do this with the reasons for the detachment provided regardless of whether it is in the transfer window or not.  If permission is given to detach the player then the player is able to then play for another team.  If a team is requested by another team to detach a player this will be viewed as an illegal approach.  Clubs wishing to detach players need to send the information to the General Secretary for him to share with the Executive.
When transfers are permitted then clearly a player can leave a Club through this route without the League giving permission.

Great deals for players to use Adrenalin from our Sponsors

· 20% off birthday or Christmas parties with us. Simply call Jess or Luke and let us know which team they play for

· 20% off standard jump sessions per player, bring along your top or card to show you play for a DJM team

· Contact us if your game is cancelled, as long as there are 10 or more players on a cancelled match day. We can offer up to 50% off.

· No offers include socks.

For further information of make a booking phone Adrenalin 01752 717727 and ask for Luke or Jess
Also pleased to report that monthly team winners of our Respect Awards will receive a free session from Jump.  Socks will need to be purchased at £ 2 per person.
Under 16 Girls Reminder

Please note as there have been a few queries that Under 16 Girls games are now 40 minutes each way.

Registering Players – please note information from Registration Secretary

A player is not registered to play within the DJM until their registration form has been submitted to league, the following will then be showing within the players Individual profile this can be seen by clicking on the players name it will then take you to another screen on Whole game (WGS) you will see the following areas Contact Details / ID Checks / Parent/Guardan / My Teams this will show "team player registered with, and date from which they were, to the right there is a box if this is orange "LEAGUE PENDING" it has been submitted to the league at this point and date stamp they are available for the forthcoming fixture if submitted within the relevant timeframe they won't show on Full-time though until it has been approved by the league, when they have been approved by the league this will then Change to Green "LEAGUE REGISTERED" there is also this way to see if the player is registered by the following, changing the League registration tab on WGS to "Approved" this will only show players the league has approved or managers can see by going to your/there fixture on Full-time and selecting the fixture it will show players available for the said match, (*though cup and suspended may still show, in this case please contact relevant registration officer), The "Green Tick" beside a player does not mean they are league registered it just means they have consented to sign for the club which is the first stage of many to register a player, as previously communicated.
County Cup Rule Player clarification

When entering the County Cups a Club can play any players that are registered for that Club at the age range and so if Girls are playing in the Mixed League they can decide to play in the Girls County Cup competition if they wish.  In short it is the Club that enters each competition and not individual teams.  For clarification see Devon FA County Cup Rule 5. A Club is defined by having an affiliation in its name and an affiliation number.
This is a County Rule and we have no jurisdiction on this.
Full Time and Whole Game Feedback
As mentioned in my last newsletter a meeting has been set up with the FA on the 23rd October to discuss issues the League has encountered this year with Whole Game, Full Time and any other FA related rules.  I did ask Secretaries to send their thoughts and concerns but received nothing by the deadline of the 15th October 2018.  If you would like me to raise any concerns can you e mail me by Monday 22nd October 2018.
Respect Comments
Thank you to the teams that leave both positive and negative comments about their games, the opponents behaviour and general information about Respect adherence. The League is using these comments to monitor games and the way Respect is being undertaken and the League is finding this a really useful way of finding out what is going on.  
Under 7 and Under 8 Development Groups

The development league has been well received and the first set of games finishes this Saturday.  If any teams wish to join the next set of games please let me know by the 22nd October 2018.  Already had two extra teams wishing to enter.
Website

Chris French asked me to send his apologies for the delay in getting the online directory updated on our website but is aiming to complete this weekend.  Appreciate this has not helped Secretaries but also appreciate the pressures on Chris’s time at present so I thank you for your patience in this matter.
Team Withdrawals

Plymouth Rangers Under 14’s have withdrawn from the Grenville League

Plymstock Under 10 Youth have withdrawn from the Under 10 League.

Handbook Changes
Woolwell U13s have a change of contact. The new coach is Dave Looker and can be contacted on 07956883026
Next League Management Meeting

The next League Management Meeting is to take place on Monday 12th November 2018 at the Jan Cutting Centre in Plymouth starting at 7.30pm.  
Mark Rowles

General Secretary.

18th October 2018
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